
January 21st, 1936

J.M. Macdonnell, Esq.,
National Trust Company Limited, 
20 King Street E.,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Macdonnell,

The McGill University Selection Committee this afternoon 
interviewed Dr. Guy H. Fisk, who is a candidate for appointment to 
the Colonial Medical Service.

We decided to forward his application to the Central 
Canadian Committee and to endorse it strongly. Our reasons for 
this endorsement are:

Dr. Fisk’s pleasant and attractive personality,

2. his academic and hospital record,

3» "kke unusually successful results of his private practice
at St. John's which he started himself,

4. the promise he gives of very definite research ability
and his keen interest in tropical medicine.

The Committee believes that Dr. Fisk would make a first 
class administrative officer of health and, with his flare for re­
search, should be a particularly good candidate for the Colonial 
Medical Service.

I am enclosing the necessary papers.

If Dr. Fisk’s application is forwarded to London I should, 
if possible, like to know when we may expect to hear whether he re­
ceives an appointment. Arrangements that would have to be made in 
connexion with his practice and house would make this information 
very useful to Dr. Fisk.

Yours sincerely,

Begistrar


